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Dear Customers!  
 
We would inform you that until withdrawal from 21 June 2023, in connection with 
the international cash trade disturbances, due to difficulties occuring in 
purchasing and selling banknotes, the Bank will suspend the distribution of 
currency in Norwegian krone (NOK) and Swedish krone (SEK). 
In view of this, the Bank will not accept Norwegian and Swedish kroner 
currencies from the above date, which restriction affects all cash transactions at 
cash desks operating in its customer points network, especially with regard to 
cash deposits, cash withdrawal and currency exchange. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience caused! 
 
K&H Bank 
 


